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25/09/2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Win tickets for Newcastle United v Brighton 21st September 2019 
 

Due to our partnership with the Newcastle United Foundation we have been allocated 9 
pairs of tickets for the Newcastle United v Brighton football match on Saturday 21st 
September with a 5.30pm kick off time. 
 
The tickets are for ONE ADULT and ONE CHILD only to attend the game and you must 
make your own way to and from the ground. 
 
If you would like a chance of winning the tickets please complete the slip below and return 
to the office no later than Tuesday 17th September. 
 
The slips will be put into a raffle style draw that will be made during the day on Wednesday 
18th of September.  Winners will be notified and the tickets will be available for collection 
by an adult at 3.15pm from the school office. 
 
Good Luck!! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Newcastle United v Brighton 21st September 2019 

 
Please enter me into the draw for tickets for the above match.   

 
 

Name of Pupil ………………………………………………… Year Group …………………… 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Contact Details  ……………………………………………………………….. 
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